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Formal Consultation Document 

Proposal to Increase Ysgol Plas Brondyffryn’ s  

Capacity from 116 to 220 



Who are we? 

Denbighshire County Council are responsible for 
schools in Denbighshire.  

Our team work for the council to support schools.  

We want to ensure that children and young people are 
given the best chance to learn in the best school build-
ings.  

What’s happening? 

We are working with the schools Governors, who 
run the school to create a plan to change your 
school.  
 
We would like to know what you think about our 
plan. 



What is the plan? 

We would like to be able to offer more places at your 
school so other pupils can attend.  

To do this we want to bring all the pupils at Ysgol Plas 
Brondyffryn together in one new building in Denbigh.  

  

 

What will change? 

If the change is approved:- 

Ysgol Plas Brondyffryn pupils would all be at the 
same site in a brand new school building.  

There would also be more space in the new build-
ing so more pupils could attend the school.  



Why are we asking you? 

It is important that you let us know what you think and 
we want to ask you what you think about our plan.  
 
We will come to your school and meet with the school 
council.  
 
We would also like you to answer the questions at the 
end of this document and return it to us. 

Why do we think things need 

to change? 

Our aim is to give children the best chance to learn 
and provide safe and fun school buildings. We think 
a new school bringing everyone together will be a 
better place to learn. 
 
A new building will have better classrooms and  im-
proved spaces for art, DT and food technology.  



How long will things take? 

Getting people’s views May/June 2022 

Telling everyone what we’ve found out September 2022 

Council decides if the change will hap-

pen 

October 2022 

Building the new school February 2023– August 

2024 

New school building opens September 2024 



Want to find out more? 

If you want to find out more, there is information in a much longer 
document on the internet for parents, teachers and members of 
your school community. 
 
The longer document can be found on our website:  
 
https://countyconversation.denbighshire.gov.uk/project/680  
 
To request a hard copy of any of the consultation documents 
please email modernisingeducation@denbighshire.gov.uk 

 

What do you think? 

If you are accessing this document online then please click  
https://countyconversation.denbighshire.gov.uk/project/680  to complete  the online survey  
 
You can write down anything you want to say and post it to us at:- 
Modernising Education Programme Team 
Denbighshire County Council 
PO Box 62 
Ruthin 
LL15 9AZ 
 
If you prefer to use email, send your thoughts to: modernisingeducation@denbighshire.gov.uk 
 

https://countyconversation.denbighshire.gov.uk/project/680
https://countyconversation.denbighshire.gov.uk/project/680


Remember to tell us:- 

 
 How do you feel about all Ysgol Plas Brondyffryn pupils being in the same building? 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 How do you feel about having a new school building?  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Is there anything else you would like to see happen instead of what we are planning? 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send your comments to us by Monday 27th June 2022, 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept anything you send us after this date. 


